
There may be funds available to assist you           

with the expenses that you have in caring                    

for these loved ones.  

The Caregiver Support Program may be able to 

assist you, and it may help to take away some of 

the stresses of being a caregiver.  

For more information on the Caregiver Support 

Program, contact Aging Services, Inc. at                           

724-349-4500 or 800-442-8016, weekdays                     

between 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  

 

Are you a caregiver 

to a loved one over 

the age of  60? 

Are you raising your 

grandchildren due to             

the inability of  the                 

parent to care for them? 


